
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Dorchester Living invite you to attend our community consultation drop-in sessions 
regarding proposals for our Village Centre North planning application. This scheme 
comprises three mixed use commercial and residential blocks, one of which will include 
a convenience store. The blocks will also include a number of one and two bedroom 
apartments, of which 30% of these will be affordable.  
 
The Village Centre North has been designed in conjunction with the previously 
approved application for buildings 455, 457 and the Canopy Link to create a 
comprehensive village centre for Heyford Park. These new additions will bring much 
needed retail and amenities to the centre. 
 
As well as information boards and plans detailing the proposed scheme, there will be 
representatives from Dorchester Living who will be available to answer any questions 
that you may have. There will be an opportunity to provide feedback on the scheme to 
date, and we will review the scheme in light of any feedback received before it is 
submitted to Cherwell District Council. We will also be asking residents the type of 
retail and other amenities they would like to see included in the centre in due course. 
 
We hope residents of Heyford Park, as well as those in neighbouring communities that 
are interested in the proposals, will be able to join us at one of the drop-in sessions 
listed below: 
 
Wednesday 8th February 
10am-12pm  
 
Or alternatively 
5:30pm-7:30pm 
 
Both drop in sessions will take place at: 
Heyford Park Community Centre 
Brice Road 
Heyford Park 
OX25 5TE 
 
We hope to see you on the 8th. 


